
Janet Mason 

From: 	 Dave Zellner 

Sent: 	 Thursday, May 17, 2018 10:55 AM 

To: 	 Janet Mason; Rudy Esquivias 

Cc: 	 Kathy Connelly; Larry Kirch 

Subject: 	 RE: Turf Paradise wagering permit 

Building Division has no issues regarding the wagering permit. Dave Zellner 

From: Janet Mason 
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 9:46 AM 
To: Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner 
Cc: Kathy Connelly; Larry Kirch 
Subject: Turf Paradise wagering permit 

I have not received your department recommendation for the Turf Paradise wagering permit at Mirage Sports Grill. I 

requested you have this to me no later than yesterday. Please have your recommendation to me no later than 2 p.m. 

today so that it can be included in the packet for the June 5 meeting. 

Thanks. 

egg.", Mudd? 

Deputy City Clerk 
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